
OFFICE OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY 
Chief information OfficerREQUEST FOR INFORMATION

UOG RFI NO. I24-01

The University of Guam is requesting information from interested vendors for:

ENTERPRISE RESOURCE PLANNING (ERP) SOFTWARE SYSTEM

Interested vendors may register on the UOG website at https://www.uog.edu/procurement/.
Copies of RFI package may be obtained from the University of Guam by emailing erprfi2024@triton.uog.edu.
The DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION of responses to UOG RFI No. I24-01 is on Thursday, March 28, 2024, ON OR BEFORE 
4:00PM Guam Time to the UOG Office of Information Technology. Mailed submissions must be received by the above deadline. 
Electronic submissions are preferred.

Email to: erprfi2024@triton.uog.edu

Mail to: 	 Hand-Deliver to:
UOG Office of Information Technology 	 UOG Office of Information Technology
University of Guam 	 Computer Center/MARC Building
303 University Drive UOG Station 	 University of Guam
Mangilao, Guam 96923 	 Tel: (671) 735-2635/45

All questions regarding the RFI should be made in writing and directed to the Office of Information Technology via email at 
erprfi2024@triton.uog.edu.

/s/ Anita Borja Enriquez, DBA, President

The University of Guam is the major institution of higher education in the Western Pacific. It is a United States of 
America Land and Sea Grant institution accredited by the Western Association of Schools & Colleges.  

UOG’s Mission: To Enlighten, To Discover, To Serve.

THE UNIVERSITY OF GUAM IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER & SERVICE PROVIDER.
THIS AD WAS PAID FOR USING UNIVERSITY OF GUAM FUNDS.


